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PRIMARY FOUR – FIRST CONFESSION 

The date for First Confession has been confirmed as Friday 15th March. It will take place in St. 

John’s Church @ 11am. Parents are welcome to attend or the service can be viewed via the parish 

webcam. 

 

 

FIRST FRIDAY MASS 

The whole school will attend Mass @ 10am in St John’s Church on Friday 1st March. The P7 class 

are preparing the Mass this month. 

 

 

CONFIRMATION AND EARLY CLOSURE 

Confirmation for St. John’s and St. Jarlath’s pupils takes place on Friday 22nd March @ 5pm in St. 

Jarlath’s Church, Blackwatertown.  

 

As in previous years, the school will close for all pupils on this day @1pm with dinner being served 

at 12noon.  

 

 

CUMANN NA MBUNSCOL - INDOOR FOOTBALL AND HURLING COMPETITION 

Good luck to the boys’ football team and the boys’ hurling team who both won their heats and as a 

result, will play in the final events next week. 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURES 

The school will be closed on the following dates: 

St. Patrick’s Day 

 

Monday 18th March  

 

Easter Holidays  Friday 29th March – Friday 5th April 

 

School closes @ 11am on Thursday 28th March 

 

All pupils return to school Monday 8th April 

 

 

 


